
The timeframe for submission of appeals against academic exclusion for registration in the first 

semester for the 2024 academic year, has lapsed. 

Appeals will only be considered for semester 2 of 2024 or in the 2025 academic year.  The date for 

such submissions together with the appeal form will be communicated via our website at a later 

date.  Please check the website in May 2024. 

 

 


